BELLINGHAM PLANNING BOARD
BELLINGHAM, MAESS.

Meeting of November 6, 1958

One
I memberd were present: H. Coock, Jr.

There being the lack of a quorum no business was
transacted,

Hbé%er, Mr, Malcolm S, Hendry of No. Main St, brought
a plan for the board!s approval. The plan was one that
did not required approval under the subdivion control
law, and it was so stamped, Later the plan was taken
to a majority of the memgbers of the board for their
signature,

Be. Bernard Biron




